OFFICE OF
GENERAL EISENHOWER

November 28, 1950

Dear Mrs. Deakins:

The photographs arrived. I am ever more indebted to

you.
Thanks for your kindness, and with best wishes,

Cordially,

Rint

¢

Robert L. Schulz -~
Lt. Colonel, Aidéde Camp

Mrs. Katrine Deakins
Secretary to Amon G. Carter
Fort Worth Star-Telegram
Fort Worth, Texas




